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Developer reserves the right to make modifications to the floorplans, areas, unit numbers, and/or specifications without notice. Actual floorplans may be 
mirror image or have minor variations from the illustrations above. Views may include building architectura features/measurements are based on architectural 
areas and are not taken from the strata plan. This is not an offering for purchase. Any such offering can only be made with a Disclosure Statement. E&OE.
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Developer reserves the right to make modifications to the floorplans, areas, unit numbers, and/or specifications without notice. Actual floorplans may be 
mirror image or have minor variations from the illustrations above. Views may include building architectura features/measurements are based on architectural 
areas and are not taken from the strata plan. This is not an offering for purchase. Any such offering can only be made with a Disclosure Statement. E&OE.
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mirror image or have minor variations from the illustrations above. Views may include building architectura features/measurements are based on architectural 
areas and are not taken from the strata plan. This is not an offering for purchase. Any such offering can only be made with a Disclosure Statement. E&OE.
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mirror image or have minor variations from the illustrations above. Views may include building architectura features/measurements are based on architectural 
areas and are not taken from the strata plan. This is not an offering for purchase. Any such offering can only be made with a Disclosure Statement. E&OE.
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Interior: 775 - 783 SF  |  Exterior: 69 - 252 SF  |  Total: 844 - 1,035 SF
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Developer reserves the right to make modifications to the floorplans, areas, unit numbers, and/or specifications without notice. Actual floorplans may be 
mirror image or have minor variations from the illustrations above. Views may include building architectura features/measurements are based on architectural 
areas and are not taken from the strata plan. This is not an offering for purchase. Any such offering can only be made with a Disclosure Statement. E&OE.
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Developer reserves the right to make modifications to the floorplans, areas, unit numbers, and/or specifications without notice. Actual floorplans may be 
mirror image or have minor variations from the illustrations above. Views may include building architectura features/measurements are based on architectural 
areas and are not taken from the strata plan. This is not an offering for purchase. Any such offering can only be made with a Disclosure Statement. E&OE.
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Developer reserves the right to make modifications to the floorplans, areas, unit numbers, and/or specifications without notice. Actual floorplans may be 
mirror image or have minor variations from the illustrations above. Views may include building architectura features/measurements are based on architectural 
areas and are not taken from the strata plan. This is not an offering for purchase. Any such offering can only be made with a Disclosure Statement. E&OE.
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Interior: 980 SF  |  Exterior: 144 - 148 SF  |  Total: 1,124 - 1,128 SF
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Developer reserves the right to make modifications to the floorplans, areas, unit numbers, and/or specifications without notice. Actual floorplans may be 
mirror image or have minor variations from the illustrations above. Views may include building architectura features/measurements are based on architectural 
areas and are not taken from the strata plan. This is not an offering for purchase. Any such offering can only be made with a Disclosure Statement. E&OE.
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Interior: 948 SF  |  Exterior: 188 - 294 SF  |  Total: 1,136 - 1,242 SF
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Developer reserves the right to make modifications to the floorplans, areas, unit numbers, and/or specifications without notice. Actual floorplans may be 
mirror image or have minor variations from the illustrations above. Views may include building architectura features/measurements are based on architectural 
areas and are not taken from the strata plan. This is not an offering for purchase. Any such offering can only be made with a Disclosure Statement. E&OE.
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Developer reserves the right to make modifications to the floorplans, areas, unit numbers, and/or specifications without notice. Actual floorplans may be 
mirror image or have minor variations from the illustrations above. Views may include building architectura features/measurements are based on architectural 
areas and are not taken from the strata plan. This is not an offering for purchase. Any such offering can only be made with a Disclosure Statement. E&OE.
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